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Uniqueness of Uganda


Goat on a stick is a great favorite 
of ours and the Ugandans.

Charter Service

  What a blessing it was to fi
       

fi


  What a blessing to have been able to be a part of  another 
church plant.  This church is now under the leadership of  
Katungye Brian, and we are excited to see how God will grow 
this ministry.  Brian already has made many plans for 
soulwinning, discipleship and even has plans for starting other 
churches from this one. Amen!  Please pray for Bro. Brian and 
the new church in Karusandara.


Six-year anniversary

  It was also a blessing to celebrate the sixth anniversary for the 
church in Kasese.  How exciting it has been to see what God 
has done in six years.  We started with six people in our front 
yard.  God has tremendously blessed with land, buildings, but 
most importantly, people.  We have seen such spiriutal growth 
in the people and also an increase in the number of  people 
attending and even joining the church.  What a blessing that by 
the church’s sixth anniversary, another church had already been 
established out of  this one.  


Discipleship and Preaching Points

  We praise the Lord for the continuing work of  church 
planting that we are able to be a part of.  At present we have 
two “Discipleship Points.”  This is a place where we have 
several people in one area that are being discipled.  We also 
have one “Preaching Point.”  This is a place that has people 
who have fi


  The two Discipleship Points are in the mountains.  One is in 
a village called Kishanyarazi, with about 10 being discipled.  
The other village is called Ribweryakyona, also with about 10 
being discipled.

  The one Preaching Point is in the village of  Kinyayobyo.  
We have completed discipeship with over 20 individuals (who 
are now discipling others) and are now conducting Sunday 
services in addition to that.  We are in the process of  
developing these Christians into mature believers with the 
goal of  establishing another church.


Back Surgery Update

  I want to thank all of  you who continue to pray for my 
recovery from back surgery.  I am just about back to normal.  I 
just have to be careful of  lifting things, however, I am so glad 
to be back in the ministry work fulltime.
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Prayer Requests

• This cycle of  Ebola will 

stop on the Uganda/
DRC border


• Bible translation works in 
Runyankore, Lhukonzo


• Discipleship ministry

• Preaching point in 

Kinyayobyo

• Mountain ministry

• Finances to finish the 

building projects

• All Covid restrictions on 

churches will be lifted

• The new church in 

Karusandara

• New Discipleship and 

Preaching Points

Sending Church


        Calvary Baptist

    Church


1823 S. Miami Ave.

Marshall, MO  65340


660-886-9772

Pastor Rodney Haggett


Mission Board


PO Box 9

Harrison, TN 37341


423-344-5050

www.bimi.org


Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

Stay up-to-date with our 
brief  monthly videos on 

our website.
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in Uganda 

Brian and Matt

Karusandara Charter Members

View of  Kasaese from the mountains

Kasese Church Members

ANSWERED!
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